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From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:

Luis Martell (Personal) <luismartell@me.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 4:14 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

This letter is regarding RIN 3038-AC61.

I am a small Forex trader an during this economic slowdown have needed and benefited from
the higher leverage ratios (100:1) my broker has allowed.

Please DO NOT change the current leverage ratios or at least allow a maximum of 100:1 on
Forex trading

Respectfully,

Luis T. Martell
8333 Via Verona
Orlando, FL 32836
Tel. 407-841-3119


